

OFFICERS

Chair:

Douglas Brierley
First Vice Chair:

Ernestine Cash

Second Vice Chair:

Gerald Marcus

Third Vice Chair:

Patricia Herold Nagle

Treasurer: Craig Jackson

Secretary:

Antoinette Rowe

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Sally Chubb

Philip J. Cohen

Richard P. DeAngelis, Jr.

Leanne H. Demarest

Dean Dent

Terri Eichler

Richard C. Hugg

Cindy J. Jacobsen

Elizabeth Mahoney

John Manos

Richard McGuinness

Ellie McLean

Marvin O'Quinn

Eleanor Oths

Helen F. Parr

Judy Pohlman

Andrea Ross

Lucy Slacik

Monica A. Voldstad

Dear Neighbor:

As you know, Morris County has seen tremendous growth in recent years. Yet, sadly, many families in Morristown and the surrounding communities do not have access to adequate educational and child care services for their children.

But did you know that the Morristown Neighborhood House provides these important services to over 500 children each day?

We are one of the largest non-profit organizations on Morris County, yet many people are not aware that we even exist. We want to change this and that is why I am writing to you.

Building for the Future

Morristown Neighborhood House has been on an aggressive building campaign that you should know about. We are building character in the children who attend the programs at our three facilities daily.

And when we talk about character, we mean equipping these young people with the skills that will enhance their ability to succeed in life-vital skills such as personal discipline, solid homework and study habits, punctuality, responsibility in relationships, sportsmanship in athletic competition, and the pursuit of personal excellence.

And this building campaign did not start yesterday. It has been going strong for 104 years, right in the heart of Morristown.

How We Help

The programs at our three facilities include preschool child care, school age child care, tutoring, athletic programs, health care services, education, and college scholarships. We also have strong collaborative partnerships with organizations that include the Morris School District, Morristown Memorial Hospital, and the County College of Morris. Enclosed is a brochure that will give you an overview of who we are and the programs we offer.

How You Can Help

Hundreds like me can speak with pride about the personal fulfillment we have received in supporting the Neighborhood House. Won't you join us as we continue this campaign of building character in our children and in our community, and help keep our mission alive? Your tax-deductible contribution can be made to the Morristown Neighborhood House and returned in the enclosed envelope.

We would also be delighted to arrange a private tour of our facilities so you can see firsthand the children of Neighborhood House and how their lives have been enriched by the services they receive. Your family and friends are welcome to come along, too.

Please call Mrs. Odetta Dumas on 973-538-1229, x12 if you would like to make a financial contribution or arrange for a tour.

Thank you in advance for your generosity and support.

Sincerely,

Douglas Brierley Chair, MNHA Board of Director